
  

 

 

We have had a busy first week in F2 and the children have settled in really well, 

we are so proud of them! 

Usually when you ask your child what they did in school they answer 'nothing' or 

‘can't remember’. Each week we will be in touch and let you know what we have 

enjoyed in school, this may help start up a discussion with your child.  

This week we have been using the nursery rhyme sacks and exploring the items 

inside, it was exciting when we were able to guess the nursery rhyme. The 

children have confidently been able to sing and sign along with us too! We have 

also introduced our ‘Give me 5 listening rules’ during our carpet sessions, which 

we will continue to use for the rest of year. The children have loved spending 

time in our Outdoor Classroom they have used the bikes and scooters, sung on 

the stage and played in the construction area. Another highlight has been 

meeting their Year 6 buddy, this friendship will blossom throughout the year; 

the Year 6’s have helped your child in the lunch hall this week and at playtimes. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days… 

 

• Nursery Rhyme Sacks 

• Give me 5 listening rules 

• Our outdoor classroom 

• Meeting our Year 6 Buddies 

 

Have a good weekend. See you next week. 

Many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


